
 

Village of New Baden 

Park & Recreation Board 

April 15, 2015 Meeting Minutes 

 

1. The meeting started at 7:21pm.  Renee Meinhardt, Randy Ross, Zac Peters and Tim Hintz 

were present.  New member Chris Lashbrook joined and attended his first meeting.  

2. The minutes were read. A motion was brought forth to approve of the minutes by 

Peters.  Motion passed, seconded by Ross. 

3. Pavilion Sun / Wind Screen – Same as before…nothing new to add. Waiting on word 

from the Boy Scouts. 

4. Tennis Courts – Currently in Limbo partially due to some competitive bidding issues. 

Waiting on word / approval from Lyndon. 

5. The Pool – YMCA will be running the pool again for the summer of 2015. The city will 

need to cover any losses the pool may take on through this year. 

6. Hockey Rink – TIFF One funds not enough to currently cover estimates. Currently on 

hold. 

7. New board members – Chris Lashbrook has joined the park board as of this meeting. 

8. 4
th

 of July at the Park (July 3
rd

) – SAFB band returning again this year. Food stand with be 

run by The Sons of the American Legion. Renee working on more things. 

9. Rodeo at the Park – this will be run by Eric Hull, will happen on June 26 & 27 and will 

take place in the southeast corner of the park. All set up, operations and tear down are 

by Eric Hull. 

10. We received word of mouth complaints about the lack of restrooms close to the T-ball 

diamond. Not sure what can be done…if anything at this time. Registering this as the 

first complaint. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:13pm…adjournment by Mr. Ross, seconded by Mr. Peters. 

Next meeting shall be June 17, 2015. 

 


